
The Corporation of the Village of Silverton 
421 Lake Avenue 
Silverton, British Columbia V0G 1S0 
Phone: 250-358-2472 Fax: 250-358-2321 
Email: cao@silverton.ca 

Dear Silverton Residents, 

The Village of Silverton received a fully funded Disaster Risk Reduction -
Climate Adaptation 2023-2024 grant, through the Community Emergency 
Preparedness Fund. On Oct.23, 2024, work will begin with preliminary, 
conceptual, design - this is the assessment and investigation phase for the 
Village of Silverton Dike Project. Attached is a map outlining the area of 
assessment. The area of investigative work will take place on Silverton Road 
above the Silverton bridge (highway}. No Village of Silverton private property 
will be directly affected. A small crew and truck will be in the area completing 
core samples. These samples will be analyzed to provide data for 
recommendations on the next phase of the works. 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 


